
TOWN OF RYE, NH 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The Town of Rye, Public Works Department, shall be accepting bids for the following surplus 
equipment: 
 
 
ITEM NO.  DESCRIPTION    VIN # 
 
 A  1998 International 4900 Dump Truck 1HTSDAAROWH525850 
 B  2003 Chevrolet Silverado 2500HD 1GCHK24103E144019 
 C  2007 Ford Police Interceptor  2FAFP71W67X151329 
 D  2004 Ford Police Interceptor  2FAFP71W35X116356 
 E  2004 Ford Police Interceptor  2FAHP71WX4X109654 
 F  30 Cubic Yard Roll Off Container  CR 101   
  
        
       
All equipment shall be sold “as is where is, with no warranty expressed or implied”. The majority 
of the equipment is suitable for parts only. 
 
Surplus items may be viewed beginning October 20, 2015, between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 
Tuesday thru Friday at the Highway Garage, 309 Grove Road, Rye, NH. 
 
Bids shall be received no later than 2:00 p.m. Thursday, November 5, 2015 at the Selectmen’s 
Office, Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870, at which time all bids will be opened and 
read aloud. 
 
Information and bid packages may be picked up at the Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, 
Rye, NH 03870; by calling Rye Public Works (603) 964-5300; or e-mailing 
dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids for any reason determined by 
the Board of Selectmen to be in the best interest of the town. 
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